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Our meetings are normally held on the second Tuesday of each month at 7:pm . We meet at the South End 

Baptist Church , 60 Hastings Dr. Dartmouth. 

Our May Meeting 
Will be on the 10

th
 of May 7 pm 

 

Mini Challenge for May 
Make a game for either indoors or 

outside suitable for both adults or 

children. It can be for a group play or 

solitair 

Our April meeting opened with the AGM and Gary read the 

minutes from last year. There were no nominations at this 

meeting. 

 

Business & Reminders 
 Stephen gave a library update. In March, a group of mem-

bers got together to review the current resource listing and 

to cull and organize materials.  half of the library has been 

assessed.  Books are currently marked with coloured duct 

tape identifying one of 12 categories:  cabinet making, 

carving, design, finishing, furniture, home building, mis-

cellaneous, projects, reference, tools, toys, and 

ing.  Books checked in the 2016 are temporarily marked 

with white sticker to simplify future review.  The web li-

brary is in the process of being updated based on our 

physical review.  To date, 46 items have been removed 

from the listing and 38 new resources have been added. 

 Walt updated info on member list – he is still waiting re-

turn of confirmation info from some members. He will be 

using that list to update records and will then pass on the 

list to Stan for the newsletter and Stephen for website up-

dates.  Walt will be resending the notice to people who are 

not on his list but have signed in to this meeting with their 

contact info.  Starting this month, our mailing lists will 

only include people confirmed with registration.  If you 

have not already done so, please contact Walt with your 

info. 

 We will have our second annual shop tour on April 30. 

This time, we will visit shops on the Halifax side – Don 

Shubaly, Doug MacIntosh and the Tattoo props shop. 

  Details to follow by email. 

 

April Meeting. 

Although I will be putting a couple of 

pictures in this newsletter I suggest you 

visit our website. Mary Elizabeth  

Has placed a nice selection of pictures 

there. 

http://atlanticwoodworkers.ca/events/m

eetings/april-2016/ 
 

 

 
We are due for a second shop tour to 

take place in Halifax, Saturday 30
th

  

April. The tour will start at Don 

Shubaly`s then move to Doug 

MacIntosh`s and the last to be the 

Royal International  Nova Scotia 

Tattoo props shop. 

09:00hrs Don Shubaly – 25 Edward Laurie Dr., Halifax B3M 2C6 

10:00hrs Doug MacIntosh – 1623 Cambridge Street, Halifax B3H 4A5 

11:00hrs Tattoo props – Apple self storage corner of Brunswick and Cogswell street, enter at loading ramp 

and sttreight down the hallway to room 315..                Once done there we will meet somewhere for a 

lunch. 

http://atlanticwoodworkers.ca/events/meetings/april-2016/
http://atlanticwoodworkers.ca/events/meetings/april-2016/
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AWA Board of Directors 2015-2016 

Gary Dumas Chairman 466-7749 garyd@accesswave.ca 

Steve Parsons Vice Chairman 427-4966 snips56@yahoo.com  

Don Shubaly Past Chairman 445-4625 shubes@ns.sympatico.ca  

Mary Elizabeth O'Tool Secretary 827-4966 me_otoole@yahoo.com 

Phil Carter Treasurer 477-4467 phil.carter@bellaliant.net  

Stan Salsman Communication 455-6687 stan.salsman@ns.sympatico.ca  

John Woods Events Coordinator 497-7346 john.woods@minasenergy.com  

Walt Vandekieft Registrar 435-4514 granpywalt@gmail.com 

Neil Cronk Librarian 446-7782 neilcronk@gmail.com  

Doug MacIntosh Director 429-1623 macintosh_doug@ns.sympatico.ca  

Bob Baird Director 434-3703 robertbaird46@hotmail.com  

Roy Hirtle Director 460-9969 rhirtle@gmail.com 

Brad Holley Director 789-9397 bradeholley@hotmail.com  

Don Shubaly Webmaster 445-4625 shubes@ns.sympatico.ca 

 

 

 

Boxes for the IWK being evaluated by our 

members. Some great boxes. 

A few boxes have 

arrived and more coming 

Gary emphasising 

the need for these 

boxes and how 

much it woule 

mean to the 

children at IWK 

 

Good judgement 

comes from 

experience, and 

experience comes 

from bad judgement 
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